
THANK YOU! 
HELLO FRIENDS, 

The families of Sandra Bodenhamer-Zeysing 
would like to thank all the sponsors, participants 
and helpers for the continued support of our 
annual golf tournament. Due to the great support 
received in 2022 we were able to donate $8,400.00 
to the Wellington-Napoleon R-9 School District to 
use for various projects. This brings the total 
donated from the past ten tournaments to over 
$83,000. We are all proud of our community and 
friends that remember Sandi in this way. Thanks 
again! 

Our tournament will be held this year at Mules 
National Golf Course in Warrensburg, Missouri, on 
June 16, 2023 starting at 9:00 AM. We hope to see 
you there. 

Larry Bodenhamer 
(816) 896-6979


